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Happy Friday everyone! 

Christmas is now fast approaching, and we have some wonderful events for the children! 

We have had Christmas cards come home this week. 

There is the Christmas tree collections, Elfridges and the return of Santa Dash and a Christmas Trail! 

Thank you to everyone who has helped deliver Christmas tree flyers and helped at our Elfridges wrapping 

events! 

If you have not yet purchased for these events, please head to our website! 

 

Contact Details 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/hspta 

info.hspta@gmail.com 

Fund Raising 2024/25 

£6,002 

Christmas Trees collections! 
 

Thank you to all who have purchased!  

Our 1st collection is this Saturday, please follow 

the details sent to you. 

Enjoy setting your tree up! 
 

Upcoming Events 

Elfridges 

This Christmas, let your children delight you with a 
surprise gift they've secretly picked out for you, family, 
and friends from our Elfridges shop.  

15% discount if you purchase 3+ gifts 

Sales closing soon! 

 

Christmas Trees Collections on 
30th Nov and 7th 

Dec 

Elfridges Infants 9th Dec 
Juniors 9th Dec 

Santa Dash 20th December 
2024 

Christmas Trail 20th December 
2024 

 

Uniform 

Sales 

Spooks and 

Sparks 

Disco 

Tuck 

Santa Dash is Back!! 

Sponsor your child to run around our winter 

wonderland full of magic and fun for the children on 

last day of school. 

Let’s see if we can get to the north pole! 

 

Quiz 
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